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Michael,
 
Chemours is pleased to inform you that the carbon beds for both locations at Fayetteville Works:
 

·         VEN indoor air;
·         PPA indoor air and process scrubber outlet

 
have been successfully installed and are in operation.
 
Thanks –
Christel
 
 
Christel Compton
Program Manager
The Chemours Company – Fayetteville Works
(o) 910-678-1213
(m) 910-975-3386 
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